
4035 Championship Drive 
Indianapolis, IN 46268 

Call (317) 879-0660 

GOOD FAITH EFFORT STATEMENT 

Premier Power Maintenance is currently not able to reach the MWDBE participation goal.  However, we are 

in the last stages in obtaining our WBE certification.  Premier Power Maintenance is a NETA Accredited Company.  

All our technicians have been trained and certified to perform the testing and maintenance to NETA standards.  

Therefore, a MWDBE subcontractor would also need to be a NETA Accredited Company that has the PPE and 

trained technicians to handle the dangers of high voltage levels associated with completing the job scope safely.  

Premier Power Maintenance is by no means, opposed to hiring MWDBE subcontractors.  However, it has been a 

challenge to find such a subcontractor that meets all the qualifications specific to our needs.   

 Indianapolis, IN  •  Crawfordsville, IN  •  Ashland, KY  •  Brighton, MI  •  Decatur, AL  •  Trinity, AL  • Blytheville, AR 

“Integrity, Skill, Teamwork” 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Director of Sales & Marketing 

Premier Power Maintenance




